

www.st-peters-pri.gloucs.sch.uk



Have you been following the staff having fun every Friday? Check out the school's facebook page to see the staff exercising with Joe Wicks – and because it's Friday they are all in FANCY DRESS!!!

WELLBEING

admin@st-peters-pri.gloucs.sch.uk

EXPRESS YOURSELF

We hope you were able to EXPRESS YOUR-SELF by completing some 'wellbeing Wednesday' activities. Mrs Pollard was delighted to receive lots of photos from you, showcasing a wide variety of activities. Please do take time to look at the photomontage on our school facebook page. We thoroughly enjoyed seeing your lovely smiling faces.



REMOTE LEARNING

Thank you so much to all the children for the great work you are doing at home. We have received lots of complimentary emails and telephone calls from parents complimenting the teachers on the fabulous teaching videos they have recorded for the children. We are truly very grateful for this feedback as the teachers are investing a lot of time to make sure that the children get quality first teaching and learning during lockdown.

DEVICES TO SUPPORT REMOTE LEARNING

I am delighted to say that we have been able to distribute devices to families who have made us aware that they were struggling with remote learning because they didn't have any/enough devices for their children. If you didn't complete the Questionnaire and your child is struggling to complete their remote learning because they haven't got access to a device, please email homelearning@st-peters-pri.gloucs.sch.uk and we will add you to our list. We can't promise any devices but we will try our best to help you.



PARENT QUESTIONNAIRE—PARENT VOICE

Dear parents and carers, we would very much like to hear your views on our approach to remote learning. Please click on this link [HERE] to complete the questionnaire or copy and paste the web address below into your browser.

https://docs.google.com/forms/ d/1e1S3SQQ0fSIcG5V7Le6SqOrmlfrnS0wXAOn8J0zlr9o/edit

We know how difficult and challenging it is for you to facilitate remote learning and we would like to express our gratitude to you for the amazing effort you are putting in to making sure your children are engaging in their learning every day. We thank you from the bottom of our heart.

FOREST SCHOOL FRIDAY

We hope you were able to join in with today's Forest School Friday ideas. The children in school made bird food with lard and seeds which they mixed together and then smoothed it all over pine cones which they then hung from the trees outside their classrooms. They thoroughly enjoyed their Forest School session today. Some year groups also did some whittling which they really enjoyed. Huge thanks are extended to Mrs Sysum, our Forest School Leader, who prepared the sessions for all the children in school.

You might like to make some bird cones at home and see how many birds and how many different types of birds you can attract into your garden. You might like to make a tally chart and upload it onto DB Primary. Watch the birdie!





Friday 12th February: School is OPEN. We have cancelled the INSET day so that vulnerable children and children of key workers can attend school.

Boris Johnson will be making an announcement on 22 February to let us when schools can fully open to all children. We know that the earliest date possible is Monday 8th March 2021. We are missing all our children and families very much and we can't wait to welcome you all back to school.

Please continue to stay safe and pray for all those who are suffering because of coronavirus.

We love you. We miss you.

You are beautiful and special to us.

Holding you all in love and prayer,

Mrs Baron and all the staff.

DINNER MENU - w/c 8th FEBRUARY

Monday	Cheese & Tomato Pizza	Jacket Potato with Cheese
Tuesday	Meatballs with Rice/Mash	Jacket Potato with Beans
	·	
Wednesday	Roast Chicken	Jacket Potato with Tuna Mayo
		·
Thursday	Cottage Pie	Jacket Potato with Cheese
Friday	Fish Fingers & Chips	Jacket Potato with Beans
·	Ŭ i	

